MONTEREY COUNTY

RESOURCE MANAGEMENT AGENCY - PLANNING DEPARTMENT

MEMORANDUM

Date: March 18, 2009

To: Chairman Vandevere, Secretary to the Co
From: Ramon A. Montano, Assistant Plann

Subject: Continuance of the Robert Louis Stevenson/School project (PLN080375) from the
Planning Commission meeting on March 25, 2009 to the April 8, 2009 meeting

The applicant and staff have concurred that this item be continued to April 8, 2009. This new
meeting date will allow additional time for recirculation of the revised Mitigated Negative
Declaration and adjustment to the Staff report correspondingly.

cc: Secretary to the Commission Mike Novo; Carol Allen; Taven Kinison Brown, Planning
Services Manager; Ramon A. Montano, project planner; and Owner/Applicant; File



